
Doylestown Township Veterans Advisory Committee 
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Thursday, September 26, 2024 @ 7 PM, Caucus Room 
 
 
Attendees: 
 
Andrea Mergner Township Assistant Township Manager 
Chris Suessenguth, Chair 
Joe Volk, Secretary 
 
Chris Suessenguth opened the Doylestown Township Veterans Advisory Committee 
Meeting at 7:00 PM and welcomed Andrea Mergner. 
 
Chris Suessenguth led a discussion regarding vacancies. Interested applicants that we 
know would be interested are encouraged to contact Stephanie Mason, Township 
Manager. 
 
Joe Volk encouraged Chris Suessenguth to contact the Chair of Pine Run's Veteran's 
Group due to its large number of members and as it is a very active group. 
 
Chris Suessenguth mentioned that Wreaths Across America provide flags for Veterans 
graves in Doylestown for Veterans Day to honor their service. 
 
A good discussion ensued with Chris Suessenguth talking about the Committee joining 
schools and community organizations to celebrate Veterans Day by writing cards to be 
sent to Veterans. 
 
Chris Suessenguth talked about Rotary Clubs getting banners to honor Veterans on 
Main Streets such as Chalfont Borough. Penn Dot would be contacted to find out the 
process for a planting, and Gold Stars and Blue Stars could be used to make the 
aforementioned  stand out. 
 
Chris Suessenguth adjourned the meeting at 7:38 PM. The next meeting will be held on 
Thursday, November 21, 2024. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Joe Volk, Secretary 
 


